
	
Some	things	are	hard	to	swallow…	

	

	
	

Let’s	talk	about	it!	
	

Swallowing	Disorders	Support	Group	
FREE	
	

These	meetings	will	engage	patients	and	caregivers	alike	
with	an	upbeat,	informative	and	supportive	exchange	of	

experiences,	knowledge,	and	helpful	information.		
	

Open	to	all	adults	with	swallowing	difficulties	and	
caregivers	of	individuals	with	swallowing	difficulties.	

	
	

Support	group	meetings	are	held	at:	
University	of	Oregon,	HEDCO	Education	Building	

(Room	number	and	directions	are	sent		
to	registered	participants)	

	
	

Questions?	Want	to	be	added	to	our	mailing	list?		
Please	contact	us:	Samantha	Shune,	PhD,	CCC-SLP	@	

sshune@uoregon.edu	or	(541)	346-7494	
	
	


